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dgvanarsdale@live, com
Friday, April 16, 2010 1:09 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

dg van arsdale
117 PARK ROAD

BURLINGAME, CA 94010-4348

April 16, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

OUR ECONOMY AND BANKING SHOULD NOT BE SUCH A CRAP SHOOT.

Sincerely,

dg van arsdale
6505043926


